
A RESOLUTION RELATING TO THE ) 
BUREAU OF GOVERNMENTAL RESEARCH) 
AND SERVICES. ) 

RESOLUTION NO. 
for 1972 

WHEREAS the Council has been"advised that a Committee has 

recommended that the budget of the Bureau of Governmental Research 

and Services be drastically cut for the fiscal year 1972-73, and 

that the Bureau be abolished at the end of that year; and 

'WHEREAS the City has benefi tted innumerable times from the 

Bureau's services in the past and believes that the independent 

University function in this field has been an outstanding service 

to all Oregon cities and should be continued, 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE COMMON COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF LEBAN ON, AS FOLLOWS: 

That the City of Lebanon does hereby express to Dr. Robert D. 

Clark, President, University of Oregon; its appreciation for ·the 

information, bulletins, training programs, and other services 

rendered to the City by the Bureau of Governmental Research and 

Services in the past, and requests that sufficient funds be 

budgeted for the continuation of this Bureau. 

Passed by the Council and approved by the Mayor this 18th day 

of April, 1972. 

/ Mayor .. 

ATTEST: 
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